
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/30/2010 3:13:28 PM
To: 'Schwartz, Andrew' (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: QUESTION

Andy, I am so sorry for not getting back to you sooner! I took one day off this week and am still 
recovering from the inbox log jam. Hal Laflash is the guy for you to talk to here - I'll have him give you 
a call, does that work?
Trina

From: Schwartz, Andrew [mailto:andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2010 4:16 PM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Question

Hey, Trina,

Who at PG&E would know something about the ability, both technical and regulatory, to deploy fuel 
cells in a way that would allow them to be islanded from the grid? This is kind of random, I realize, but 
an investor was asking about this and I had no clue.

Thanks,

Andrew Schwartz
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.1175 
Email: as2@cpuc.ca.gov
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